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I am opposed to this bill. It is unnecessary to overburden the housing industry with 

additional regulations. This legislation is redundant. What is the legislature doing to 

support the development of market-rate and affordable housing at a time when the 

development pipeline is crashing? The legislature needs to refocus on the big picture 

and not get bogged down in minutiae.  


